
Fw: Permit for Broadlind Lounge , LLC
Sophia Meng-Chhom to: Daisy Gomez, Pablo Rubio 07/15/2013 08:10 AM
Cc: Terese Torres

Good Morning,

Below is another public comment for The Basement.

Thank you,

Sophia Meng-Chhom
Financial Management Department
City of Long Beach
Phone:   (562) 570-6649

----- Forwarded by Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB on 07/15/2013 08:08 AM -----

From: LBBIZ
To: Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB@CLB, 
Date: 07/15/2013 08:06 AM
Subject: Fw: Permit for Broadlind Lounge, LLC
Sent by: Juan Perez

----- Forwarded by LBBIZ on 07/15/2013 08:06 AM -----

Leo Bell <leobell711@yahoo.com>

07/14/2013 12:31 PM

To "lbbiz@longbeach.gov" 
<lbbiz@longbeach.gov> 

cc  
Subject Permit for Broadlind Lounge, LLC 

To Long Beach City Council:
I am sending this to register my disapproval of a continued permit for Broadlind Lounge, 
LLC., DBA The Basement. As private citizens, my wife Mary Wright and I have been 
subjected to the constant intrusion in our lives from the extremely loud noise of drunk 
patrons leaving late at night wakes us.
As president of the Lafayette Homeowners' Association, I have received many 
complaints from our residents, particularly those in our Lafayette and Campbell 
buildings which face The Basement.
Patrons of the Basement have been observed urinating, defecating and vomiting on our 
streets, littering bottles and cans of liquor. In the past, when confronted with our 
complaints, the Basement seemed to make some effort to correct the problems, but 
recently it has become as bad as ever with seemingly no attempt to control their patrons 
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around closing time.
I urge you to rescind their permit for dancing as it creates many problems in this 
residential area.
Thank you,
Leo Bell


